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Mayor Bob Foster Memorandum
City of Long Beach

Working Together to Serve

Date: November 30, 2009

To: Councilwoman Gerrie Schipske, Chair of Personnel and Civil Service
From: Mayor Bob Foste

Subject: Charter Commission Appointments

I am respectfully requesting that the Personnel and Civil Service Committee meet on or
before December 8th, 2009 to review the recommended appointments to the following
Charter Commissions. Final Council approval is expected at the December 15 City
Council meeting:

Citizen Police Complaint Commission
New Appointment
e Thary Phung — 6" District Representative

Harbor Commission
New Appointment
e Thomas Fields — 8" District Resident

Parks and Recreation Commission
Reappointment
e Brett Waterfield — 4™ District Resident
e Simon George — 4™ District Resident

BF:cv

cc: Councilmember Dee Andrews



